
 

 

 

Thursday 13th January 2022 

February Half Term Cereal 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Magic Breakfast are offering a box of cereal to families over February half term 

holiday, unfortunately they do not have the funding to offer a box to everyone. 

If you feel that your child(ren) would benefit from this please let me know by 

lunchtime tomorrow (Friday 14th January) by sending me a message via Class Dojo. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 

 


